
Notice of Public Hearings on Proposed Budget 

 

In accordance with Texas Health and Safety Code Section 286.125, Palo Pinto County Hospital 

District will hold two public hearings on the proposed Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 2019-2020 

in the Hospital Board Room, 400 SW 25th Ave, Mineral Wells, Texas, at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

September 10, 2019, and at 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 17, 2019. A copy of the Proposed 

Budget may be obtained at the Palo Pinto General Hospital Administration Office between the 

hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 


